
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

REPLACEMENT OF BRIDGE NO. 14 OVER TOWN FORK CREEK AND 

BRIDGE NO. 44 OVER TOWN FORK CREEK OVERFLOW ON NC 8, STOKES 

COUNTY 

 

NORTH CAROLINA DIVISION OF WATER QUALITY 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that THE NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF 

TRANSPORTATION has applied to the North Carolina Division of Water Quality for an 

Individual Section 401 Water Quality Certification pursuant to Environmental 

Management Commission rules in 15A NCAC 2H .0500.  The activity for which this 

Permit is sought is temporary fill of 0.01 acres in surface waters (Town Fork Creek) to 

replace Bridge No. 14 and Bridge No. 44 on NC Hwy 8 in Stokes County near the town 

of Germanton.   

 

The public is invited to comment in writing to the Division of Water Quality on the 

above-mentioned application.  Comments shall be sent to the N.C. Division of Water 

Quality, Transportation and Permitting Unit, 2321 Crabtree Blvd., Raleigh, NC, 27604, 

Attn: John Hennessy (Phone 919-733-5694, FAX: 919-733-6893).  Comments must be 

received by DWQ by May 30, 2007.  A copy of the application is on file at the DWQ 

Winston-Salem Regional Office at 585 Waughtown St., Winston-Salem, North Carolina, 

27107 (Winston-Salem Regional Office phone 336-771-4964, FAX 336-771-4630) 

during normal business hours and may be inspected by the public.   

 

Alan W. Klimek, P.E. 

Director 

N.C. Division of Water Quality 

 

Date:  April 26, 2007 


